
 

SCHOOL  TENNIS 

   CHAMPIONSHIP   

Dear St Paul’s Tennis Players, 
 
On Sunday 23 April, 2017, St Paul’s Tennis Championships will be held at the tennis courts 
for Years 7-12. You may enter 1 singles and 1 doubles. Open mixed only. 
 
Date: 23 April, 2017 
 
Time: 8.00am- 2.00pm approx 
 
Venue: St Paul’s Tennis Courts  
 
What to Bring: All students must wear St Paul’s sports uniform including a hat.  
 
To confirm your participation in the School Championship please complete the attachment 
and return it to the Wellbeing Centre or Wayne no later than Friday 21 April.   
To be eligible for this event you must play/have played TAS Tennis in 2017. 
 
Yours in sport,  
 
Wayne Hampson  
Head Tennis Coach  
 

St. Paul’s Tennis Championships 2017 
 

I give permission for my son/daughter ______________________________, who is currently in year ______, 
to participate in the St. Paul’s Tennis Championships on Sunday 23 April in the following categories:  
 
Singles:  12-U          13-U        14-U       15-U     Open 
 
 
 
Doubles:  12-U             13-U    14-U       15-U     Open 
 
 
 
Doubles Partner: ___________________    Date of Birth: ____/____/____ 
 
Parent/guardian: ________________________ 
 
Signed: _________________   Date: _____/_____/_____ 


